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Stop trying to pull more money out of the pockets of Oregonians for ODOT. Until 

there is a full audit AND ACCOUNTABILITY FOR MISMANAGMENT, WASTE, 

FRAUD, AND/OR ABUSE, ODOT should not be rewarded with our money. 

 

If ANY issue is so important that it needs more funding, send it to the voters for 

consideration. Otherwise, keep your hands off of our money. 


